
Meeting Between Staff of the Federal Reserve System and Representatives of 
Northwestern Mutual Life Insurance Company 

February 20, 2024 
 

Participants:  Celso Brunetti, Nathan Foley-Fisher, Andrew Hartlage, Lara Lylozian, and 
Stephane Verani (Federal Reserve Board) 

 
Ralf Meisenzahl (Federal Reserve Bank of Chicago)  
 

 Tim Finnie, Christopher Gahan, and Andy Vedder (Northwestern Mutual Life 
Insurance Company) 

 
Summary:  Staff of the Federal Reserve Board and the Federal Reserve Bank of Chicago met 
with representatives of Northwestern Mutual Life Insurance Company (Northwestern Mutual) to 
discuss items regarding Northwestern Mutual.  Representatives of Northwestern Mutual also 
raised the agencies’ Basel III endgame notice of proposed rulemaking (Basel III endgame 
proposal).  Representatives of Northwestern Mutual shared their views related to the proposed 
credit risk capital requirements under the Basel III endgame proposal and provided staff with 
written comments.  
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